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OPEN AFTERNOON 

Following on from transition day today, open 

afternoon on the 10th July, is an opportunity 

for you and your child to pop in and visit your 

new teacher and classroom.  You can also 

catch up for a chat with current teachers. 

Children are welcome to come along but will need to stay with 

you as there will be no one to supervise them. 

LOCKDOWN PRACTICE 

I am sure the children told you all about our lockdown practice!  

This week we did an annual check after pre warning the children 

that it would happen but not telling them when.  We decided to 

carry this out at lunchtime as this would be the most tricky time.  I 

can’t tell you how proud I was of the children!  They were all in 

within 2 minutes with no fuss and when I walked round the site to 

check doors etc were locked it was completely silent! 

 

THE SUMMER READING CHALLENGE, FOR PRIMARY SCHOOLS 

This year’s Summer Reading 

Challenge will be running in all 

Essex libraries from Saturday 20 

July 2024 to Saturday 7 

September 2024. General 

information about the challenge 

can be found on the library 

website 

 

 

 

CLASS PHOTOS 

Monday is our class photo day so the children will all need to 

attend in their uniform.  Please make sure children have correct 

uniform, including school shoes. If they have PE please send 

them in with their kits. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                 

 
WALK TO SCHOOL  

LEADERBOARD 

1st -   Laurel Tree 

2nd -   Cherry Tree 

3rd   -   Apple Tree 

 

CLASS CERTIFICATES  

Well done to all of the children 

who received an award from 

their teacher this week!   

 

              
 POLITE AWARD 

Kaylem from Apple Tree 

 

JIM BEAR AWARDS 

CHERRY:  Dima 

KS2 Athletics Team 

BIRCH: Evelyn and Louie 

 

                
 

 

 

https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/marvellous-makers-the-summer-reading-challenge-2024
https://libraries.essex.gov.uk/news/marvellous-makers-the-summer-reading-challenge-2024


 

 

   
SCHOOL PARLIAMENT 

The children from our school parliament met this 

week and talked about both healthy eating and 

our new seating area.  They had some 

suggestions of seating to look at and have voted 

for their favourites.  I am looking forward to 

getting these ordered and set up as soon as 

possible.  The children are keen to make some healthy eating 

posters and have some other great ideas about how to motivate 

everyone with healthy choices. 

 

 

 

SUPER STAR SPORTS HOLIDAY CLUB 

Super star Sports will be running a 

holiday club on our school site during 

the summer holidays. More details in 

the attached flyer.   

 

The camps will run 24th-26th July and 12th-16th August 

Full day 9-3 is £25 and Half day 9-12.45 is £14 

Booking link for full day (Year 1 - 7) - Full Day 

Booking link for half day (Reception - Year 7) - Half Day 

 

 

CONTACT DETAILS 

Please get in contact with us if you have any questions or queries 

that can’t be addressed through Tapestry.  For general questions 

use the admin@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk .  Any SEN enquiries 

should be sent to senco@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk . For anything 

confidential please email directly to the head using the 

head@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk  

 

 

Wishing everyone a restful weekend from Mrs Collins and all the staff  

 

  

 

 

NEARLY NEW 

We will be holding a nearly new uniform sale on Monday July 1st in the school hall at 

3.00pm. This is a great opportunity to stock up on great quality nearly new uniform ready 

for the next academic year. 

Also a reminder about the Stay and Play with a Doughnut day next Friday.  Please click on 

the link to pre order your krispy kreme doughnuts!  order here  

ATTENDANCE  
  

 

This week Bruno will be going to  

Laurel Tree - well done! Their 

attendance was 99.2%!! 

Weekly average for attendance 

this week was 95.4%.    

******************************* 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY:- 

Half Term 

 

1st July:  Class Photos 

1st July:  Nearly New Sale3.15pm 

1st & 2nd July: Y6 Production 6pm 

5TH July:  Stay and Play with a 

doughnut day 

5th July: Reports sent out 

10th July: Parent Rep meeting 

10th July: Open Afternoon – Meet 

the teacher 3.15- 4.15 

19th July:  Y6 leavers assembly 

19th July:  End of term 

3rd Sept: Y1-6 Children return to 

school 

 

 

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend from Mrs Collins and all the staff at 

Felsted Primary School  
 

                                                                                    
 

https://super-star-sport-uk-2.classforkids.io/camp/101
https://super-star-sport-uk-2.classforkids.io/camp/102
mailto:admin@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:senco@felsted-pri.essex.sch.uk
mailto:head@felsted-pri.essex.sch.u#k
https://forms.office.com/e/89STxkW6YK

